
From: Environment Canterbury

Sent: Thursday, 31 March 2022 12:55 pm

TO: Have your Say

Subject: Submission on draft Annual Plan 2022/23

Anonymous User just submitted 'Draft Annual Plan 2022/23 submission' with the responses below.

First name

Liadan

Last name

Dickie

Email address

Suburb

Sockburn, Christchurch

Phone number

Are you submitting on behalf of an organisation?

No, I'm submitting as an individual

Which age category are you in?

15- 24 years old



Do you wish to speak to your submission at a Council hearing?

No

Which bus fare structure option would you like to see trialled?

Option 1 (preferred): Fare-free for under 25s, students, Total Mobility and Community Services card

holders

Tell us more about why you support the selected bus fare option.

I support option 1 because of the climate benefits, and the benefits to the culture/structure of our city.

Christchurch is currently heavily reliant on cars for transport. Free bus fares for target groups would

greatly decrease reliance on cars, helping to create a more climate-friendly, connected, healthier,

community. I hope that free bus fares for target groups will act as 'spring-board' for future shifts in

transport habits in our city. For people's habits to shift, we first need to provide a reason for people to

change their habits, which I believe this option will provide.

Is borrowing and repaying through general rates the right approach for this regionally significant
event?

Yes

Would you support a levy to accelerate action in response to climate change?

Yes

Where did you hear about the consultation?

Social media (Facebook, Instagram)

Email

Word of mouth




